Amanda Stearns

From: Melissa Tryon

Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2010 11:22 AM

To: Amanda Stearns; Ellen Planer

Cc: Ethan Croce

Subject: Planning Board MRA Hearing proposed RV Ordinance amendment

Ellen.

At its June 1, 2010 meeting, the Planning Board, acting as the Town's designated Municipal Reviewing Authority, held a public hearing for proposed amendments to the Zoning and Site Plan Review Ordinance relative to the storage of boats and recreational vehicles.

There was no public comment received at the public hearing.

The Planning Board did not issue a recommendation on this proposed amendment.

-Melissa

Melissa Tryon
Administrative Assistant,
Town of Falmouth
271 Falmouth Road
Falmouth, ME 04105-2098
Tel: (207) 781-5253, Ext. 5335

Fax: (207) 781-8677

Under Maine's Freedom of Access ('Right to Know') law, all e-mail and e-mail attachments received or prepared for use in matters concerning Town business or containing information relating to Town business are likely to be regarded as public records which may be inspected by any person upon request, unless otherwise made confidential by law.